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CHEDRO III MEMORANDUM 
No. 016, series of 2018

TO : PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS

SUBJECT : CONSOLIDATED IMPLEMENTING GUIDELINES ON THE ENTRY 
AND STAY OF FOREIGN STUDENTS IN THE PHILIPPINES PURSUANT 
TO EXECUTIVE ORDER 285, S. 2000

DATE : January 22, 2018
x- x

Attached is a copy of the Memorandum from the Chairperson, Dr. Patricia B. Licuanan, 
dated January 10, 2018, entitled : “CONSOLIDATED IMPLEMENTING GUIDELINES ON THE 
ENTRY AND STAY OF FOREIGN STUDENTS IN THE PHILIPPINES PURSUANT TO EXECUTIVE ORDER 
285, s. 2000”.

For your information and guidance.

DR. CARIDAD OLI ABUAN, CESO III 
Director IV

Reference: Memorandum from the
Chairperson dated January 
10, 2018
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